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Students may only walk across the graduation platform ONCE, and that must be the time that they are really graduating (including walking in May for August graduates because our College does not have an August ceremony). 

The Registrar’s Office applies the fee each time a student submits a graduation application.  The graduation website at http://www.registrar.appstate.edu/graduation/applying.html  and the application instruction page at http://registrar.appstate.edu/graduation/applyingtograd.html both note that applications must be submitted for the semester in which graduation requirements will be met, not the semester in which a student plans to TRY to walk. 

Students who do not graduate in the semester for which they have applied are responsible for contacting the graduation unit in the registrar's office to have their application removed, reapplying later when the correct term's application opens, and for paying the graduation fee again.




St mayolywlk s e i ONC, st s b
oy ety i b e o o i s
Bt e s e e

B A ————
o o ey

P e s e i
i T e

T ——
e o g e s B e e e e
o R et S e
e g e e s




